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RIJ Takes a Vacation

By Kerry Pechter        Thu, Aug 13, 2015

Retirement Income Journal will next appear on September 3, 2015. We will not publish on August 20 or August 27. During that time
the management and staff will be on vacation. We will return phone calls and emails when we return in September.


